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Dear Applicant 
 
Many thanks for your interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher at Harry Watts Academy. 
 
This is a really exciting opportunity for a committed individual to shape the future of two of our 
wonderful schools. Each school is at a different stage of its journey, but we believe that both will 
thrive under shared leadership. 
 
You will be a strategic part of a newly formed, but expanding multi academy trust, whose aim is to 
provide high quality learning environments and experiences for all our learners. Your proven 
experience of leadership will be a real asset, not only to Harry Wattts Academy, but to Prosper 
Learning Trust as a whole. 
 
Working within our Trust, you will be rewarded with amazing staff, who go the extra mile to meet 
the diverse needs of our pupils. You will be supported by a passionate local governing body and 
an experienced and pro-active Board of Trustees. But most of all, you will find our pupils have so 
much potential. They deserve the best. 
 
The Trustees are looking for someone who works in an open, honest and constructive manner, 
who inspires staff and pupils alike. 
 
We look forward to receiving your application. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
 

Joanne Clifford Swan 
Chair of Trustees 
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